
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PLANNING COMMISSION

The Planning Commission Meeting
Scheduled for

Monday, September 9, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
has been CANCELLED.

The next regularly scheduled Planning Commission
Meeting is Monday, October 7, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.
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Melissa Creech, MiPMC
Clerk, Charter Township of Commerce

Posted: 9-3-2024 10:00 a.m.


